
2JUL04,

Our Dear MRS Lyn Taylor and Friends,

Thank you for our great unit t- shirts.  Due to your kindness and 
support, my Soldiers’ morale and unit pride sky rocketed.  These
brave Soldiers fighting for America and Iraq’s freedom proudly wore 
it during our celebration of Independence Day.  

Please understand and be assured that 
I speak for every Soldiers in the Battery 
when I tell you how happy and proud we 
were on 2JUL04 when I handed out the
t-shirts.  We will never forget your 
generosity.  Hope to meet you when we return.

Please carry on, with a great 4th of July, 
all is secure, Beast Battery is on watch.  
God bless you and your families. HOOAH!

From Freedom’s Frontline – Northern Iraq,
Matt

CPT Matt Marbella, Commander, B/1-62 ADA, US Army

Thank You Mrs Lyn Taylor 

and your generous F
riends


